BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
T Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, [ixecutive Secretary
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO \/" ) \/Q
DATE: September 23, 2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0260
Planned Unit Development — Amendment 1 — New Lafayette Courls

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 13-0260. If
passed, the bill will accommodate the provision of substance abuse treatment services to the
local community and help meet the City’s goal of increasing the number of treatment facilities.
Additionally, the bill will facilitate the productive re-use of an existing property that has been
vacant for approximately two years.

The BDC respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given by the City Council
for Bill No. 13-0260.

ce: Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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